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UNITED NATIONS PALESTINE COMMISSION
Memorandum prepared by Mr. Federspiel regarding continued
Employment of Palestinian Employees,

The United Nations Palestine Commission, being under the terms of the resolution of'the General Assembly responsible for the administration of Palestine
immediately following the termination of the Mandate, hereby calls upon all present employees of the Palestine Administration to continue their service with the
successor authorities in Palestine when the British Mandate is completed. It is the policy of the United Nations Palestine Commission as the successor authority to
maintain unaltered services on the same terms and with the same rights for employees as those enjoyed under the Mandatory Government. The Commission requests
all present employees of the Palestine Administration to informat the earliest possible date the Mandatory Government for communication to the Commission
whether they would be willing to remain in the service of the successor administration of Palestine on such terms.
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